
COVID-19
VISITOR  RESTRICTIONS  IN  EFFECT

Do not visit if you are sick.
Until further notice, these are the visitor restrictions:

TWO
adult caregivers / support people

~  To keep patients, families and staff safe and in keeping with the provincial
health officer's recommendations for respecting personal space, we are limiting
the number of visitors entering our buildings.

~  Due to unpredictable care requirements in Emergency department and
Pediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU), you may be asked to limit to ONE adult
caregiver / support person.

~  Siblings are permitted.

Do you have concerns about visiting?
Request to speak to a manager or contact Patient Care Quality Office. 

Phone (toll free): 1-888-875-3256  or Email:  pcqo@phsa.ca 


